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Forest School Notification: Spring 1 

Friday 8th January 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This is a notification that this half-term the ‘Group A- Year 3 and Year 4 Bubble’, and ‘Group B- Year 5 and 

6 Bubble’ will be working with our forest school teacher each Thursday, beginning Thursday 14th January 

2021.  

On Thursdays, if your child is in Group A ‘Year 3 and 4’, they must attend school in forest school clothing. I 

recommend wearing clothes that are old (they are likely to get dirty), warm (especially considering the 

current weather) and waterproof (if possible). Your child will also need a pair of wellies (or old shoes) and a 

coat. Please send your child’s full school uniform in a bag for them to change into after their session so 

they are not left in wet clothes all day. 

On Thursdays, if your child is in Group B ‘Year 5 and 6, they must attend school in full school uniform and 

bring a labelled bag with their forest school clothes into school. As above, I recommend sending clothes 

that are old (they are likely to get dirty), warm and waterproof (if possible). Your child will also need a pair 

of wellies (or old shoes) and a coat.  

I would recommend all children have multi-layers of clothing for Forest School, and wear gloves and a hat. 

This is the best way to combat the cold weather that we are experiencing. 

Please ensure that all clothing and footwear is clearly marked with your child’s name. Take a note of your 

child’s Forest School session this term as this will determine arrangements for clothing: 

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support, 

Miss McEvoy. PE and Outdoor Education Lead. 

Spring 1 (THURSDAYS) Beginning Thursday 14th January 2021 

AM YEAR 3 and 4 Group A Bubble 

  

PM YEAR 5 and 6 Group B Bubble 
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